

Airport Memorandum

Yuma International Airport 2191 E 32nd Street, Suite 218, Yuma, AZ 85365

DATE: October 20, 2021

TO: Airfield Users with Aircraft Located on the Self-Serve Ramp

FROM: Gladys Brown, Airport Director

SUBJECT: General Aviation Apron Rehabilitation Update – Self Serve Ramp

As you know, in mid-August, the Yuma County Airport Authority (YCAA) began its General Aviation Apron Rehabilitation project which will ultimately improve or replace almost all paved surfaces used by out GA Customers.

The next phase of construction is referred to as "Task 2" and will include a complete reconstruction of the paved surface surrounding the Self-Serve and extending all the way to the Air Methods/Tri-State Careflight air ambulance facility ("Self-Serve Ramp"). Task 2 is scheduled to begin on November 1, 2021.

In order to get started on a timely basis, we need you to relocate your aircraft, currently located on the Self-Serve Ramp on or before November 1, 2021. If you are a T-Shade Tenant, you will not be able to get started on relocation until October 30, 2021, when that portion of the project is complete.

Remember, if you need assistance in moving your aircraft, please give the Million Air team a call at 928-247-9571. Million Air's team of professionals will assist in relocating your aircraft without cost to you.

Again, this schedule is fluid and can shift depending on the weather, materials or additional work. The Airport team is working with the contractor to allow for aircraft to ingress and egress and truly appreciates your understanding and patience during this project.

Access to this notice, as well as additional project information, is available by Clicking on the "GA Apron Rehab Project" button at the top of our website home page at www.flyyuma.com. You can also keep up to date by connecting with us by social media. Be sure to "Like", "Subscribe" and "Follow" us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter.

If you have any questions about this project, please contact Mark Workman at Mark@YumaAirport.com or (928) 919-2388.

Thank you again and we look forward to the successful completion of this project!

END OF MEMORANDUM